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Sister City News

Sedona Sister City 
Membership


Membership benefits include:

Learning about other 
people and cultures

Becoming a citizen 
diplomat

Participating in free 
membership events

Joining Sister City 
Exchange Visits

 Promoting Peace Through 
Mutual Understanding

Click the link below…

become a Sister City 
Diplomat


.

 https://sedonasistercities.org/

membership

    Canmore,    
	 Update


Plans for Canmore Mayor 
Sean Krausert’s visit had to 
be rescheduled due his wife’s 
accidental fall.  Their 
rescheduled Sedona visit will 
be April 27 - May 1, 2023  
Details will follow, but mark 
your calendars for an April 
29 welcome reception.


As a result of the zoom 
conference with Canmore 
leaders, a Facebook private 
page - Canmore/Sedona -has 
been established to promote 
initial conversations and 
sharing between the two 
communities.  If you would 
like to join the group, email 
cmarr609@gmail.com .             


Preliminary conversations 
have or soon will occur 
regarding our Historical 
Societies, Rural Health Care 
and Grade School Student 
projects.  Join the Canmore 
Team at our web site:  
sedonasistercities.org  .


The Canmore committee 
welcomed the Banff Film 
Festival’s “Road Warriors” 
this week.  Heather Walters 
and Patrick McCloskey, who 
live in Canmore, shared their 
observations about the many 
similarities between our two 
c o m m u n i t i e s .  T h e y 
emphasized the warmth and 
friendliness of both towns.


Canmore Visitors:  Heather & Patrick

Ireland Status


We received a thoughtful response from 
the County Clare Twinning Committee 
that due to the after-effects of the 
pandemic, Lahinch in N.W. County 
Clare isn’t able to “twin” with Sedona 
at this time.


Because Interest in finding an Irish 
Sister City remains so high, we have 
formed an Ireland Study Group to 
evaluate other Irish communities as 
potential sister cities to Sedona.  Your 
recommendations are welcome.
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